' EXHIBIT 2-B
Andy Bell :

From:  Stilwell, Mark [StilweIM@pébblebeach.com]
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2005 5:52 PM

To: David Berger; Andy Bell; LAREDO, David (E-mail)
Cc: JAMISON, Tom (E-mail)

‘Subject: Stevenson Request

Gentlemen: PBCo is fine with Stevenson's request to add the language from section 6.4 of the old agreement to'the new
recycled water sale agreement. Regards, Mark ' ‘
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